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19 December 2023 

Mr Matthew Atkins  
General Manager  
Devonport City Council  

By email:  council@devonport.tas.gov.au  
CMilnes@devonport.tas.gov.au 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Atkins 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme - Devonport 
Draft amendment AM2022.01 
133 Middle Road, Miandetta 

I refer to your request for an extension of time dated 15 December 2023 to complete substantial 
modifications to the above draft amendment in accordance with the Commission’s direction of  
8 August 2023. It is noted that the planning authority is expecting advice from the Department of 
Natural Resources and Environment in late January.  

Under section 40N(1)(c)(ii) of the Land Use Planning and Approvals Act 1993, an extension of 
time is granted until 23 February 2024. 

Please submit the substantially modified draft amendment by email to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au.   

If you require further information please contact Janelle Townsend, Planning Adviser, on  
(03) 6165 6803.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Robin Nolan 
Delegate (Chair) 
 
 
cc: Applicant and Representors 
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